

420 Watson Powell Jr. Parkway, Suite 200

Des Moines, Iowa 50309 Phone: 515.334.0075

Email: info@dmampo.org www.dmampo.org

Dear Resident:

To help us understand the transportation needs of Greater Des Moines, the Des Moines Area Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) is asking you to participate in a survey about transportation in the region. This survey will be used to:

- Help identify projects that improve access to jobs, schools, healthcare, and other important daily activities.
- Help improve roads, public transit, sidewalks, and bicycle routes in your community.
- Help make decisions about how and where to spend transportation dollars.

You and the other people in your household are being asked to take part in a survey about where you go and how you get there. The information that you provide will help us make sure transportation projects reflect the needs of your community.

Participation is voluntary and your personal information will be kept confidential as required by law.

Thank you in advance for helping to improve the transportation network of Greater Des Moines.

Sincerely,

Todd Ashby
Executive Director